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Legislative Authorization Requests 
 

From the unexpended balance of funds appropriated in Specific Appropriation Section 34, 
Chapter 2017-233, Laws of Florida, for the renovation of the University of Florida Music 
Building (HB 2663)  $5,927,338 shall revert immediately and is appropriated in the same 
category the planning and construction of the new Music Building at the University of Florida.  

From the unexpended balance of funds appropriated in Specific Appropriation Section 34, 
Chapter 2017-233, Laws of Florida for the Florida State University STEM Teaching Lab, 
$4,233,813 shall revert immediately and is appropriated in the same category to the 
Interdisciplinary Research Commercialization Building (IRCB) at Florida State 
University.  

The University of South Florida is hereby authorized to expend reserve or carry forward 
balances from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as of July 1, 2019 
an amount not to exceed $9,267,417 for the Interdisciplinary Science – Research Lab Build Out.  

The University of West Florida is hereby authorized to expend reserve or carry forward 
balances from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as of July 1, 2019 
in an amount not to exceed $8,000,000 for Campus Roof Replacement.  

The University of North Florida is hereby authorized to expend reserve or carry forward 
balances from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as of July 1, 2019 
in an amount not to exceed $5,000,000 for the Renovation of Roy Lassiter Hall.  

The Florida State University is hereby authorized to expend reserve or carry forward balances 
from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as of July 1, 2019 in an 
amount not to exceed $1,500,000 towards planning and design of the FAMU/FSU College of 
Engineering Building C.  

The Florida Agricultural and Mechanical University is hereby authorized to expend reserve or 
carry forward balances from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as 
of July 1, 2019 in an amount not to exceed $1,500,000 towards planning and design of the 
FAMU/FSU College of Engineering Building C.  

The University of Central Florida is hereby authorized to expend reserve or carry forward 
balances from operational and programmatic appropriations which may exist as of July 1, 2019 
in an amount not to exceed $20,379,277 for the Renovation of Engineering Building I.  

 


